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To: @ Mrs Tweedlie; @ Mrs Smith; & Mr Hepburn; @& Miss Purse; +19 others Thu 11/09/2025 18:49

Hi everyone

If anyone has recently attended any training or undertaken any CLPL that they would be willing to
share with the wider teaching staff, it would be fantastic if you could say a little about it at the start of
our moderation meeting on Thursday. Mothing formal, just a few minutes sharing your experience.

Please let me know if you would be willing to do this.

Thanks
Dawn



